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Translation of the RecoVET project results into 

the respective national languages finalised 

In autumn 2023, the project team focused on 

translating all project results into the partners' 

national languages. As part of this intensive 

and challenging work, all elements of the 

online tool were translated. This included the 

translation of the Videoscribe-videos and 

podcasts as well as the translation of the 

additional media units. The RecoVET manual 

was also translated, resulting in the four 

original versions of the manual. The toolbox 

was also finalised and translated into the four 

languages to act as support material for the 

project target group.  

Example of a translated media unit. 

Online meeting in December 2023 

The project partners met online again before 

Christmas.  There was an intensive exchange on 

the status of the project results. The partners 

also agreed on how to proceed with the online 

survey, which is intended to give the target 

group of evaluators the opportunity to test the 

online tool in conjunction with the handbook 

and toolbox in all four languages. Initially, the 

online survey questions will be revised by all 

project participants and finally the links to the 

respective national online surveys will be made  

 

 

 Online meeting of the project partners on 18 December 

2023. 

available to the evaluators in each partner 

country in early 2024.  This approach could 

allow the partners to use the winter months to 

get the valuable feedback from the target 

group.  

The international RecoVET-team wishes all its 

members, associated partners, evaluators and 

other supporters a Merry Christmas and a 

successful New Year 2024! 
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